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On June 14, 2024, the Department of Immunohematology & Blood Transfusion (IH & BT) joyfully observed World 

Blood Donor Day with a sense of pride and deep gratitude, commemorating the WHO theme of “20 Years of 

Giving: Thank you Blood Donors!." During this event, the Deputy Medical Director, Dr Jitendra Oswal, together 

with Dr Joseph Philip, Professor & Head of the Department of IH & BT, and Dr R.S. Mallhi, Professor of the 

Department of IH & BT, honoured the donors who had generously contributed in the past and continue to be an 

essential part of our Blood Transfusion Services. 



 
 

       



 
 

 

 


